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Dear Sisters in Christ, 
 
As a part of River Hills Women’s Ministries, we are excited to 
present you with the opportunity to become part of an outreach 
program to encourage and care for your Christian sisters 
attending River Hills.  If you are interested in participating in 
this very special activity then please complete the attached 
questionnaire and return it to Tammy or the church office no 
later than October 18. 
 
When you participate you will be able to pray daily for another 
woman.  You will be able to offer encouragement, notes of 
support and if you choose, once in a while a small token gift to 
let her know that you are thinking of her.  You can help her 
celebrate important days in her life by sending a card or note to 
recognize that day.  There will be any number of ways to show 
your love for this Sister in Christ.  She won’t know who it is that 
is thinking of her and praying for her but she will feel the love 
and the care.  
 
This is a commitment that needs to be taken seriously and 
should be entered into prayerfully, so that all who sign up will 
be loved, supported and encouraged. 
 
You will receive your secret sister’s name and form by October 
25.  This is a 3 month commitment – ending January 31   with a 
Revealing Party combined with our Girlfriend’s Movie Night on 
February 5th. 
 

If you have any questions regarding Secret Sisters please contact 
Lorna Glenn 503-701-7019 or Tammy Adams 503-730-9923 


